
 

 

 

Loyola College gratefully acknowledges and thanks Mr. Ashwani Kumar 

Bhatia, Managing Director, Mr. N. Prabu, Deputy Director and Ms. N. 

Subashini, General Manager of ARS Group for their generous contribution 

of ₹15,00,000/- (Rupees Fifteen Lakhs only) towards Loyola 

infrastructure. We are proud of their contribution towards our endeavours in 

holistic formation of students and nation building through education. The cheque 

was received by Rev. Dr. Antony Robinson, Rector, Loyola Campus. 

 
 

 
 


